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PRESS RELEASE 

 COLEMAN MEETS WITH ARAB COUNCIL AUSTRALIA 

David Coleman, Federal Member for Banks, met today with the staff and board of Arab 

Council Australia and members of the Arabic media to discuss local community issues. 

“It was great to meet with Arab Council Australia today,” Mr Coleman said.  

“From its work with families and young people, to the broader community services they 

deliver, the Council is definitely making a positive difference in the community. 

Mr Coleman discussed a range of issues in a Question-and-Answer style forum.  

“I was happy to talk about many issues, ranging from immigration and border protection to 

the Australian economy and from education to industrial relations. 

“I look forward to further meetings with the Council, and encourage any member of the Arab 

community to contact my office with any issues that I can assist with”. 
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